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Forum name: #GemBox.Document Feature Request

Currently you are referencing >= sixlabors.imagesharp.drawing.1.0.0.nupkg
Which in turn reference >= sixlabors.imagesharp.2.1.9.nupkg
Which has a security issue.
sixlabors.imagesharp.2.1.10.nupkg fixes that. But since you have >= any code analyzer will complain.

Comment (1)
MG Mario - GemBox
1 month ago

Hi,

This issue has been resolved with the latest versions of GemBox.Document.

Regards,

Mario
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